
 
Nathan Hale High School Peers with Purpose 

 
 
Students from Nathan Hale High School and 
West Allis Central High School attended a full- 
day training to prepare for Peers with Purpose 
at the school administration building on April 
19, 2013.  
 
The training included learning about how to 
present information to youth about alcohol and 
other substance abuse, how to answer youth 
questions and how to become peer mentors. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
After the training, the Peer group presented 12 
programs to over 300 middle school students at 
Frank Lloyd Wright Intermediate School (FLW) 
on April 25, 2013. 
 
Students at FLW were given pretests before the 
Peers program that 58% of the students passed. 
After the Peers presentations, 97% of the students 
passed the post test. 
 


